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10 June 2010  

Please do not reply to this newsletter. See the bottom of this e-mail for the Grand Secretary's contact

information.

In this Issue

Special Communications - Summary Note

New Zealand Honours 2010

 

Special Communications - Summary Note

A full transcript of the Special Communication will be distributed to Lodge Secretaries as

soon as it is produced. This transcript will also be available for download via the

Freemasons NZ website.

A summation of the Special Communication is in the Grand Master's portion of the
Freemason Magazine which you will receive later this month.

New Zealand Honours 2010

Congratulations to all the Brethren mentioned in this year's Honours!

Knight Companion of the New Zealand Order of Merit (KNZM)

Bro Frederick Richard Allen

The Ara Taimau Lodge No 1

For services to rugby.

Officer of the New Zealand Order of Merit (ONZM)
Bro Alan William Joseph Hampton

formerly of the Methven Lodge No 51

For services to equestrian sport.

Member of the New Zealand Order of Merit (MNZM)
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WBro Patrick Eamonn Leonard, P G B B
The Mangere Lodge No 330

For services to sport, in particular boxing.

Queenâ€™s Service Medal (QSM)

Bro Russell Daniel Hodges

Lodge Winton No 108

For services to the community.

Queenâ€™s Service Medal (QSM)

Bro Barry John Mansell

formerly of the Otaki Lodge No 72
For services to the community.

Queenâ€™s Service Medal (QSM)

Bro Stewart Clarence Miller
formerly of the Lincoln Lodge No 33

For services to the community.

Lodge Listings in Phone Directory

Grand Lodge Offices will be discontinuing funding the publishing of all of the Lodge

Listings in each phone directory in New Zealand as the cost has become prohibitive.
Individual Lodges can still continue to display their free listing which comes with their

telephone line but will need to contact their telephone representative directly.

Missed the latest edition of the New Zealand

Freemason magazine? 
Click here to request a copy

or get the PDF version online here.

 

Laurence Milton

laurencem@freemasons.co.nz
Grand Secretary 

Freemasons New Zealand 
+64 4 385 6622

Freemasons NZ
http://www.freemasons.co.nz

The Freemasons Charity
http://www.freemasons.co.nz/charity/

Follow us on Facebook

http://www.facebook.com/pages/
Freemasons-New-

Zealand/128010068994
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